
December 21, 2022

Dear Delaware Alliance For Nonprofit Advancement Affiliate,

My name is Sarah, and I’m the Event Planner and Marketing Director at Bellefonte Brandywine. 
Bellefonte is the brewery that cares, and we’ve launched a new campaign for a fun and success-
ful way you can raise money for your charity. Our goal in 2023 is to help as many non profits in 
Delaware and our surrounding areas as possible. We are now holding guest bartender nights 
where up to 12 individuals from your organization can be guest bartenders for the evening at our 
Brandywine location.

As you may already know, many charities have held successful fundraisers using guest 
bartenders. We can assure you that this is an exciting way to raise money for your charity and 
will be a big hit with your members and supporters.

The way the fundraising works is that you invite a minimum of 100 people you know or who 
contribute to your charity to your guest bartender night at our establishment. 100% of the tips or 
10% of sales made by your guest bartenders will be donated to your charity.  During the event 
we will also have a beer on tap that is named after your charity. You also have the option to have 
a DJ play at your event, and work with one of our restaurant partners for scrumptious food for 
your guests.  

Don't worry - your guest bartenders do not need to know how to bartend. They will be paired up 
with experienced bartenders who will make the more difficult cocktails and handle the cash 
register. Your guest bartenders can assist in serving beer, wine, etc. that is a straight pour.

To learn more about this exciting fundraising opportunity or to schedule a day and time for your 
guest bartender fundraising at Bellefonte Brewing CO Brandywine, visit our guest bartending 
page at bellefontebrewingcompany.com/guest-bartending or email me at
Sarah@bellefontebrewingcompany.com.  

Sincerely,

Sarah DeFlaviis

Marketing & Design Director | Event Planner


